
The pavilion is up and running and has hosted a number of          

gatherings since our last update, including: Palm Sunday children’s 

celebration, Easter Sonrise service, Nursery School graduation, 

Reformation Lunch Bunch, and our synod’s Inclusive Communities 

picnic.  

Directly behind the pavilion, the rain garden is almost complete!  

We are just waiting on the as-built engineering prints. This space 

enables us to properly manage our storm water that needs to be 

offset by the new impervious ground from the pavilion. Many 

thanks to Vince Walsh, Kristen Forster, and Jamie Anderson for  

their work on this project!  

We have had a number of landscaping updates around our pavilion, 

including new plantings, re-mulching our woodchip walking path, 

and installing a flagpole area that will honor Reformation’s veterans 

and their families.  

The last remaining component of the pavilion includes electrical 

work to add lighting to the space in the near future.  

These projects enable our campus to serve our congregation, our 

school, and the 16+ community groups that gather at Reformation.  
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Pavilion Project Update 

A bench has been dedicated in      

thanksgiving for Dave Chorney for all his 

work with our campaign projects.  

 

A flag pole area has been installed. 

Gatherings in the pavilion can face this 

end of the space for secular events, 

such as for our Scout troop. 

A cross was hand crafted by Dave   

Chorney to replicate our sanctuary 

space outdoors. Gatherings in the   

pavilion can face this backdrop for  

worship, such as Easter Sonrise. 
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 Reflection Garden Update 
The plans for the reflection garden are currently at the engineer. Once those sealed prints are returned, 

we will be able to submit them to the township and begin to work more fully on this project!   

The Reflection Garden will be 

constructed along the outer wall 

of the Sanctuary and will be two 

levels—one hardscaped patio, 

and one garden area where    

cremated ashes may be interred. 

Both levels of the garden will be 

made fully accessible through 

the reconstruction of our        

cement walkways and ramps. 

Blueprints are included here for 

you to envision this space!  


